
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

At St Gregory’s Church in Bedale we have been offering a contemporary  

online service since March 2020. 

You may have watched this on Facebook or YouTube 

www.youtube.com/@bedalebeneficeofchurches 

But now you can join us live and in person at  

Chantry Hall, North End, Bedale, DL8 1AF. 

We will be meeting at 7pm every 4th Friday in the month  

starting on 23rd February. 

 

Our theme this month is 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to welcoming you! 

http://www.youtube.com/@bedalebeneficeofchurches

